

Roxane Simenson 440 W Owatonna St Duluth, MN 55803-1747

Dear Roxane,

We are very pleased to inform you that the Ann Bancroft Foundation has awarded a Dare to Dream grant to Charleigh Frederick in the amount of \$500.

The check for her activity will be written and sent directly to the activity provider listed below in the next few weeks. ABF will also send the activity provider a letter introducing the Ann Bancroft Foundation grant program as well as your mentee's contact information. The activity provider we have documented for your mentee's activity is:

Denfeld High School Club FAB Denfeld High school 401 N 44th Ave W Duluth, MN 55807 218-336-8830

If the activity provider information above is incorrect or if the grant check distribution needs to be postponed, please contact Grant and Outreach Coordinator, Amber Karcher-Ramos, at amberkr@annbancroftfoundation.org no later than November 30, 2016.

We ask that you, as Charleigh's mentor, help her register for her activity, do regular follow-up on her progress, and help her complete her final report and consent form to the Ann Bancroft Foundation. If, for any reason, your mentee is unable to attend her chosen activity, we ask you to return the grant to us as soon as possible.

We look forward to receiving Charleigh's report describing her experience within one month of her completed activity. She may use the form we have sent her or she may create her own "experience report" through art, written word, photos, or a combination of these options. Please ensure the consent form is completed when submitting the report. We may ask you to do an interview at some point to share your experiences with this process as well and request you submit a mentor's final report as well.

We sincerely appreciate your willingness to serve as a mentor for Charleigh and look forward to your responses as to the success of our program.

Sincerely,

Amber Karcher-Ramos

Grant and Outreach Coordinator

Enkertaichert amos

Ann Bancroft Foundation

Enclosures



Roxane Simenson 440 W Owatonna St Duluth, MN 55803-1747

Dear Roxane.

We are very pleased to inform you that the Ann Bancroft Foundation has awarded a Dare to Dream grant to Esther Carrillo in the amount of \$500.

The check for her activity will be written and sent directly to the activity provider listed below in the next few weeks. ABF will also send the activity provider a letter introducing the Ann Bancroft Foundation grant program as well as your mentee's contact information. The activity provider we have documented for your mentee's activity is:

Denfeld High School Club FAB Denfeld High school 401 N 44th Ave W Duluth, MN 55807 218-336-8830

If the activity provider information above is incorrect or if the grant check distribution needs to be postponed, please contact Grant and Outreach Coordinator, Amber Karcher-Ramos, at amberkr@annbancroftfoundation.org no later than November 30, 2016.

We ask that you, as Esther's mentor, help her register for her activity, do regular follow-up on her progress, and help her complete her final report and consent form to the Ann Bancroft Foundation. If, for any reason, your mentee is unable to attend her chosen activity, we ask you to return the grant to us as soon as possible.

We look forward to receiving Esther's report describing her experience within one month of her completed activity. She may use the form we have sent her or she may create her own "experience report" through art, written word, photos, or a combination of these options. Please ensure the consent form is completed when submitting the report. We may ask you to do an interview at some point to share your experiences with this process as well and request you submit a mentor's final report as well.

We sincerely appreciate your willingness to serve as a mentor for Esther and look forward to your responses as to the success of our program.

Sincerely,

Amber Karcher-Ramos

Grant and Outreach Coordinator

Enbertarchest amos

Ann Bancroft Foundation

Enclosures



Roxane Simenson 440 W Owatonna St Duluth, MN 55803-1747

Dear Roxane,

We are very pleased to inform you that the Ann Bancroft Foundation has awarded a Dare to Dream grant to Jillian Beetcher in the amount of \$500.

The check for her activity will be written and sent directly to the activity provider listed below in the next few weeks. ABF will also send the activity provider a letter introducing the Ann Bancroft Foundation grant program as well as your mentee's contact information. The activity provider we have documented for your mentee's activity is:

Denfeld High School Club FAB Denfeld High school 401 N 44th Ave W Duluth, MN 55807 218-336-8830

If the activity provider information above is incorrect or if the grant check distribution needs to be postponed, please contact Grant and Outreach Coordinator, Amber Karcher-Ramos, at amberkr@annbancroftfoundation.org no later than November 30, 2016.

We ask that you, as Jillian's mentor, help her register for her activity, do regular follow-up on her progress, and help her complete her final report and consent form to the Ann Bancroft Foundation. If, for any reason, your mentee is unable to attend her chosen activity, we ask you to return the grant to us as soon as possible.

We look forward to receiving Jillian's report describing her experience within one month of her completed activity. She may use the form we have sent her or she may create her own "experience report" through art, written word, photos, or a combination of these options. Please ensure the consent form is completed when submitting the report. We may ask you to do an interview at some point to share your experiences with this process as well and request you submit a mentor's final report as well.

We sincerely appreciate your willingness to serve as a mentor for Jillian and look forward to your responses as to the success of our program.

Sincerely,

Amber Karcher-Ramos

Grant and Outreach Coordinator

Inkertarchest smo

Ann Bancroft Foundation

Enclosures



Roxane Simenson 440 W Owatonna St Duluth, MN 55803-1747

Dear Roxane.

We are very pleased to inform you that the Ann Bancroft Foundation has awarded a Dare to Dream grant to Rose Munoz in the amount of \$500.

The check for her activity will be written and sent directly to the activity provider listed below in the next few weeks. ABF will also send the activity provider a letter introducing the Ann Bancroft Foundation grant program as well as your mentee's contact information. The activity provider we have documented for your mentee's activity is:

Denfeld High School Club FAB Denfeld High school 401 N 44th Ave W Duluth, MN 55807 218-336-8830

If the activity provider information above is incorrect or if the grant check distribution needs to be postponed, please contact Grant and Outreach Coordinator, Amber Karcher-Ramos, at amberkr@annbancroftfoundation.org no later than November 30, 2016.

We ask that you, as Rose's mentor, help her register for her activity, do regular follow-up on her progress, and help her complete her final report and consent form to the Ann Bancroft Foundation. If, for any reason, your mentee is unable to attend her chosen activity, we ask you to return the grant to us as soon as possible.

We look forward to receiving Rose's report describing her experience within one month of her completed activity. She may use the form we have sent her or she may create her own "experience report" through art, written word, photos, or a combination of these options. Please ensure the consent form is completed when submitting the report. We may ask you to do an interview at some point to share your experiences with this process as well and request you submit a mentor's final report as well.

We sincerely appreciate your willingness to serve as a mentor for Rose and look forward to your responses as to the success of our program.

Sincerely,

Amber Karcher-Ramos

Grant and Outreach Coordinator

Enkertarchest amos

Ann Bancroft Foundation

Enclosures



Roxane Simenson 440 W Owatonna St Duluth, MN 55803-1747

Dear Roxane,

We are very pleased to inform you that the Ann Bancroft Foundation has awarded a Dare to Dream grant to Emma Haugen in the amount of \$500.

The check for her activity will be written and sent directly to the activity provider listed below in the next few weeks. ABF will also send the activity provider a letter introducing the Ann Bancroft Foundation grant program as well as your mentee's contact information. The activity provider we have documented for your mentee's activity is:

Denfeld High School Club FAB Denfeld High school 401 N 44th Ave W Duluth, MN 55807 218-336-8830

If the activity provider information above is incorrect or if the grant check distribution needs to be postponed, please contact Grant and Outreach Coordinator, Amber Karcher-Ramos, at amberkr@annbancroftfoundation.org no later than November 30, 2016.

We ask that you, as Emma's mentor, help her register for her activity, do regular follow-up on her progress, and help her complete her final report and consent form to the Ann Bancroft Foundation. If, for any reason, your mentee is unable to attend her chosen activity, we ask you to return the grant to us as soon as possible.

We look forward to receiving Emma's report describing her experience within one month of her completed activity. She may use the form we have sent her or she may create her own "experience report" through art, written word, photos, or a combination of these options. Please ensure the consent form is completed when submitting the report. We may ask you to do an interview at some point to share your experiences with this process as well and request you submit a mentor's final report as well.

We sincerely appreciate your willingness to serve as a mentor for Emma and look forward to your responses as to the success of our program.

Sincerely,

Amber Karcher-Ramos

Grant and Outreach Coordinator

Inbertarchest amos

Ann Bancroft Foundation

Enclosures



Roxane Simenson 440 W Owatonna St Duluth, MN 55803-1747

Dear Roxane.

We are very pleased to inform you that the Ann Bancroft Foundation has awarded a Dare to Dream grant to Clarissa Smith in the amount of \$500.

The check for her activity will be written and sent directly to the activity provider listed below in the next few weeks. ABF will also send the activity provider a letter introducing the Ann Bancroft Foundation grant program as well as your mentee's contact information. The activity provider we have documented for your mentee's activity is:

Denfeld High School Club FAB Denfeld High school 401 N 44th Ave W Duluth, MN 55807 218-336-8830

If the activity provider information above is incorrect or if the grant check distribution needs to be postponed, please contact Grant and Outreach Coordinator, Amber Karcher-Ramos, at amberkr@annbancroftfoundation.org no later than November 30, 2016.

We ask that you, as Clarissa's mentor, help her register for her activity, do regular follow-up on her progress, and help her complete her final report and consent form to the Ann Bancroft Foundation. If, for any reason, your mentee is unable to attend her chosen activity, we ask you to return the grant to us as soon as possible.

We look forward to receiving Clarissa's report describing her experience within one month of her completed activity. She may use the form we have sent her or she may create her own "experience report" through art, written word, photos, or a combination of these options. Please ensure the consent form is completed when submitting the report. We may ask you to do an interview at some point to share your experiences with this process as well and request you submit a mentor's final report as well.

We sincerely appreciate your willingness to serve as a mentor for Clarissa and look forward to your responses as to the success of our program.

Sincerely,

Amber Karcher-Ramos

Grant and Outreach Coordinator

Inbertarchest amos

Ann Bancroft Foundation

Enclosures